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Dear Mr Tiapo

I would like to fully  support Dr Susie Brownlie's CBBIA grant
application. I think very this is a very worthwhile project and it will
contribute to better understanding of present capacity gaps and provide
focus for future capacity building for biodiversity in EIA in South
Africa. It is important that this links with the UNDP's Biodiversity
Capacity Self assessment that is due to get underway in the next few
months.

Kind regards
Kristal Maze 
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